


significantly fewer male teachers in our Special School compared with the Secondary 

School in the MAT. 

Working to further reduce the gap 

The Trust remains committed to reducing the Gender Pay Gap and seeks to 

retain and attract a diverse workforce. 

The current picture in relation to our Gender Pay Gap is positive in comparison 

to other educational establishments. Whilst progress is being made, we continue 

our commitment to making further reductions in the gap by taking positive action 

to support change; 

• Promotion of our Equal Opportunities approach through marketing,

recruitment and advertising.

• We seek to develop our family friendly policies and offer flexible working

and job shares where possible, including those staff in Leadership posts.

• We strive to 'grow and develop our own' by offering pathways for career

development to retain our highly skilled staff.
• Ongoing monitoring of the salary data and evaluation of progress.

• We offer a formal avenue for coaching and mentoring in order to provide

support to our workforce around career progression and development.

This data has been extracted from payroll data taken from 31/03/2024 and is 

representative of that data for Southfields Multi Academy Trust. 
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